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We Missed ysm...'rhis is What You Missed!
From the Desk qc the Secretary

We were happy to welcome back Rtn Alvin but quite a few excuses were
received as Rotarians were travelling.

President Liz reported on her visit to the President’s Meeting in Antigua. She
was very happy with Part 1 where they really expanded on the foundation and
principles of Rotary. She recommends any incoming President to go before
they assume the office of Presidency.

Our guest speaker was the Chief Librarian Ms. King from the National Library.
She did a presentation showcasing the National Library and the 5 Branches.
Their Mandate is promoting Literacy which overlaps one of our area of focus
hence our keen partnership.

The Library serves in a Public & National Capacity, They currently have 17
Computers as internet takes over but they still need more assistance as they
receive limited contribution from Gov’t which has not been increasing over the
years.

PP Clyde announced that the Annual Retro Dinner and Dance will be on
Saturday October 17, 2015 from 8 pm at the tennis court of Rth Sam Barakat
(Le Ressouvenir, E.C.D) Tickets are available at $ 8,000 each and based on the
last Retro Dance, Guests will be allowed to bring any alcohol they prefer. The
theme this year is “Back to the Future...Rolling with the 90’s”. There will be
special prizes for best costume, dances etc.

A Satellite Meeting was set for Friday 25t September at the New Thriving from
pm with Karaoke singing to be the highlight. The location was Upper
Brickdam opposite the palms.

In celebration of World Polio Day, our club will be doing a Polio walk on Sunday
25th October 2015. We will be starting at Georgetown Club at 7am and will
finish there for a mimosa breakfast. Polio Red Shirts and caps will be on sale.

Fill in Sarg PP Aubrey tried his best to fine Rotarians but the low turnout made
it difficult to keep up the $10k target set.

Attendance at meeting was a very low 42 %.



